
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Campofrio Food Group will publish their 2010 Financial Statements the 28th February 
2011, at the closing of the market. 

 
 

Additionally, we inform you that we will hold an “Investor’s & Analyst’s Day” on the 9th 
March 2011 at 9:30 CET, which will take place at our offices in Madrid. We will highlight 
the most important accomplishments of the Company in the year 2010 and key areas of 
focus for 2011.  
 
For further information please contact:  
Investor Relations Department 
TEL: +34 91 484 27 00 


